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TriMet Announcement of More Shelters Coming to MAX Orange Line Stations

BACKGROUND:
Attached is an email from TriMet announcing the future arrival of 14 additional MAX orange line
shelters.  The link to the official announcement can be found here:
http://news.trimet.org/2016/09/more-shelters-coming-to-max-orange-line-stations/
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